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i Thank you for your letter of 27-October commenting on
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SECRETARY OF STATE FOR THE HOME DEPARTMENT

the correspondence from Norman Tebbit and David Nicholas
of ITN about the BBC proposal for a World Television

Service.

2. I enclose a copy of my minute to Norman indicating

that I intend to consider this question at a meeting with
my officials in early December. 1 shall of course keep

you informed of developments.

GEOFFREY HOWE

18 November 1986

Foreign & Commonwealth Office
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